

FROM THE TEACHERS:

Dear Parents.

In the spirit of Lent, and in support of our reading <u>"The One and Only Ivan"</u>, our 3rd Graders have decided to adopt and support a gorilla in the wild as part of their almsgivings for this Lenten Season. Beginning February 22, students have been asked to do chores to earn their dollar and only \$1.00 per child is needed. The monies will be collected for each homeroom class.

Adopt a Gorilla through World Wildlife Foundation - \$1.00 per student due 3/16/2023

Reconciliation: Grades 3-8 will be participating in the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Monday, February 27. Formal uniform is required.

3rd Grade Chapel Mass: Thursday, March 2 and Thursday March 16 at 10:30 a.m. Formal uniform is required. Parents are invited and welcome to attend.

Grandparents Day: We look forward to seeing the students and their Grandparents this Friday. Please note, formal uniform is required.

3rd GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

Birthdays: Ms. Taryn Guillen, PE teacher, and Ms. Kimberly Biasca, Creativity Lab teacher, both celebrate their birthday on February 28. Please join us in wishing them a very happy birthday! Ms. Guillen's favorites Ms. Biasca's favorites

Calendar Reminders:

Monday, February 27: Formal uniform for Reconciliation

Wednesday, March 1: Regular FULL day

Friday, March 3: Minimum day. End of Trimester 2. Grandparents & Special Friends Day.

Grace and Blessings,

Gina Hardy & Krysti Crafts 3rd Grade Co-RPCs ginakhardy@gmail.com krysticrafts@gmail.com